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Parksville Local Government Election 2022 
 
Local government elections in British Columbia are held every four years. The City of Parksville municipal Council 
is made up of a Mayor and six Councillors, each to be elected for a four-year term.  
 
The election for the City of Parksville is set for Saturday, October 15, 2022, from 8 am to 8 pm at the Parksville 
Community Centre and Parksville Fellowship Baptist Church. Advance voting will be held on Wednesday, 
October 5 and Wednesday, October 12, 2022, from 8 am to 8 pm at the Parksville Community Centre  
(132 Jensen Avenue East).  
 
Detailed information for voters and for candidates running for council is available at Let’s Talk Parksville, 
through a direct link, also accessible from the City’s website. Let’s Talk Parksville provides key dates for voters 
and candidates, frequently asked questions, ways to vote, who can vote, and more. 
 
We hope you will spend some time reviewing our election site on Let’s Talk Parksville to familiarize yourself with 
the City of Parksville’s local government election. 
 

### 
 
For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 
 dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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